

Dear Parents,

You are being given this letter because your child has shown an interest in a District 128 sponsored program or sport. Should your child become a member of this program or sport, he/ she will be required to submit a \$30 activity fee payable to Palos Heights School District 128. This fee is being collected to help offset the cost of uniforms and travel expenses. The district absorbs one hundred percent of the costs associated with sponsor stipends at this time.

We wish your child much success as he/she pursues the extracurricular activities being offered to our students. The costs associated with running these clubs and organizations have risen dramatically in the past few years. In these difficult economic times, we have found it necessary to ask for financial support from our families so that we may continue to provide these activities on an uninterrupted basis.

The following activities for boys and girls will require payment of a \$30 fee:

Band Basketball Cheerleading Poms/Dance Track Volleyball

We want our children to actively participate in many of the extracurricular offerings we have in our district. The majority of our clubs and organizations are free to our children. Many of them are open to all children and do not require try-outs to qualify for membership. We encourage your child to pursue these opportunities to become involved in his/her school.

If the \$30 activity fee places a financial difficulty upon your family, please contact me at your earliest convenience. We do not want to preclude any child from participation in one of the activities listed above due to family financial constraints.

All fees must be collected before uniforms will be distributed and student participation begins.

Sincerely,

Kevin Kirk Principal